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THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY AND 
COUNTY OF SWANSEA 

CYNGOR DINAS A SIR ABERTAWE 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

NEATH ROAD, LANDORE, SWANSEA 
NOTICE 2024 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Council of the City and County of Swansea in 

pursuance of its powers under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended) 

intend to close the above-mentioned road. In order for Network Rail to undertake 

repair and maintenance works, it will be necessary to close the above-named road to 

vehicular traffic.  

 
SCHEDULE  – TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
NEATH ROAD, LANDORE, SWANSEA (PART) 
 
Neath Road in a southerly direction from outside Copper House, 150 Neath Road, to 
outside Swansea Hand Car Wash, a distance of approximately 75 metres. 
 
The alternative route for vehicular traffic is via Neath Road (B4603), New Cut Road 
(A483), Morfa Road, and Neath Road, a distance of approximately 3.2 kilometres. 
 
Access for emergency vehicles to be maintained at all times. 
 
The closure will operate from Monday 28th October 2024 for 5 days (Or until the 
works are completed whichever is the sooner). It is anticipated the works will take 3 
nights to complete (20:00-06:00). 
 
Dated this 28th October 2024 
TRACEY MEREDITH 
CHIEF LEGAL OFFICER / PRIF SWYDDOG CYFREITHIOL 
LEGAL & DEMOCRATIC SERVICES  
GWASANAETHAU CYFREITHIOL A DEMOCRATAIDD  
CIVIC CENTRE 
CANOLFAN DDINESIG 
SWANSEA 
ABERTAWE 
SA1 3SN 
If you have any queries about this Notice please ring Dean Howard on 01792 841675                  
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